BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION

Regular Meeting September 22, 1997

The Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairperson, Al Hunter. Also present for the Planning Commission were Pat Henige, David Hinds, Lisa Murlick, and David Stewart. Mike Kern was absent. There was no one in the audience.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Murlick to approve the minutes of the July 28, 1997 Regular Meeting and the August 27, 1997 Special Meeting. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Hinds to approve the minutes of the September 3, 1997 Special Meeting with the following correction: delete "change to include 18 hole miniature golf course.". Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Hunter to nominate David Hinds to serve as Vice Chairperson of the Planning Commission. Motion carried 4-0 (Hinds abstained).

Motion by Stewart, supported by Hinds to adjourn at 7:26 PM. Motion carried 5-0.

Lisa Murlick, Secretary Birch Run Township Planning Commission